
 

February 21, 2024. 
 

Wencai Yang，Ph.D，Professor 

Department of Vegetable Science, College of Horticulture 

China Agricultural University, No.2 Yuanmingyuan West Road 

Haidian District，Beijing 100193, P.R.China 

 

Dear Dr. Wencai Yang, 

 

It is our great pleasure to invite you as a distinguished speaker to the 7th International 

Symposium on Tomato Diseases, which will be held in Brasilia, Brazil, from October 1 to 4. We 

greatly admire your expertise in bacterial diseases of plants, and we believe that your insights 

will significantly enrich the discussions at our event. 

The symposium will cover the most recent progress on diseases affecting the tomato crop and 

will gather the most prominent specialists in this field. Your presentation on breeding for 

tomato bacterial diseases will undoubtedly be a highlight of the program. 

We are committed to ensuring a smooth and enjoyable experience for you during your visit to 

Brazil, and we are prepared to assist with any documentation required for your visa 

application. 

We look forward to your confirmation and participation in our symposium. If you have any 

questions or if there is anything we can do to facilitate your attendance, please do not hesitate 

to contact us by email: 7istd@7istd.com or alice.nagata@embrapa.br. 

 

Sincerely,                                                                                                            

Alice Kazuko Inoue Nagata - Convener 

7th International Symposium on Tomato Diseases 
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